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Thursday 14th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Welcome back to school and to Year 3! We hope you all had a wonderful and restful 
summer break. The children have come back so full of enthusiasm for learning and 
ready for the new routines of Year 3. 

 
General Information 
 

● We have a ‘Parent Information Evening’ event coming up on Tuesday 19th 

September from 5.00 - 5.30 pm. During this meeting, we will share more 
information with you about home reading, Google Classroom, homework 
and sharing homework with teachers. We will also share our curriculum, 
learning timetable and important calendar dates with you. Slides from this 
meeting will be saved in Google Classrooms for you to view.  

● Soft start - 8.50 am. Along with Years 4, 5 and 6, from Monday 11th 
September, your child can walk to class from the top playground by 
him/herself. This encourages independence. It also allows the children to do 
short activities such as Maths challenges, reading or handwriting practice 
before we take the register.  

● The morning register is taken at 8.55 am. Any children who arrive after 
this time will be marked as late. 

● Pupils have the opportunity to eat a snack from home at break time. This 
should be a fruit or a vegetable - no nuts. Water bottles should also be 
brought into school every day. 

● Year 3 have their own pegs to keep their belongings safe, but we do ask 
that jumpers, cardigans and water bottles are labelled in the event they are 
misplaced during break times. 

● Year 3 have their PE lessons on Tuesday and Thursday afternoons. It is best 
to make sure PE kits are in school every day. They can be taken home over 
the weekend for washing should you wish. (Please ensure all PE items are 
clearly labelled.)  

● It is always best to inform us of changes to pick up arrangements in writing. 
Please send any changes via the school admin email address 
admin@stmichaelsn6.com by lunchtime. Alternatively, your child can bring 
in a note signed by you. 

 
Should you need to contact us for any reason, please get in touch by emailing the 
school admin address making sure to include your child’s name and class. At busier 
times email responses can take up to 48 hours, but we will always endeavour to 
respond within the first 24 hours of receipt. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into our classrooms. 

 
Best wishes, 
Mr. Braune and Mrs. Kan 
Year 3 Toubkal Class and Year 3 Kenya Class teachers 
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